
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

21st September 2018 

Telephone Number : 677 3231                   Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk               Twitter: @SandbrookSch 

Special Points of 

Interest 

 FS Topic 

 After School 

Clubs 

 First Aid 

 Recycling 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Coffee morning 9am 

Wed 26th Sept 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 Autumn Term Week 3 

The children in foundation stage have all settled in well.  Our new 

arrivals in foundation stage have been taken under the wings of our 

more experienced foundation stage children.  Shrieks of excitement 

could be heard coming from the foundation stage base on Friday.  

The children received an intriguing box that could only be opened 

by a magic spell that was made up by the children.  On opening the 

box, the children found an array of jungle related activities and a 

letter from a zoo keeper asking for help.  MANGO THE PARROT HAD 

ESCAPED!  What has followed this week has been a joy to watch.  

foundation stage children have put up ‘Missing Mango’ posters 

around the school, traps have been made, fruit and nuts have been 

left out, children are walking around the school calling out  

“MANGO!”, nests have been built and on a recent shopping trip with 

her mummy Maggie even insisted they buy nuts for Mango, much to 

the amusement of Maggie’s mummy. 
 

As part of our jungle topic Nathan, Patrick and Mason wanted to 

create a swamp.  After doing some class research on what a swamp 

is, the children collected the natural materials needed to create a 

thick OOZY, STICKY, STINKY SWAMP for the small world animals in 

our classroom.  

 
 



2018-2019 After School Clubs 

 We are using an external provider to run a KS2 football after school club on a     

Thursday.  £15 per half term, paid in advance. 
 

 The Minecraft Club will continue during the Autumn term on a Wednesday at a cost 

of £3.99 per child per session,      www.milittlepad.com 
 

 A Lego club for Years 1 and 2 will also start in September on a Friday at a cost of 

£3.99 per child per session,     www.kidswithbricks.com 
 

 The children all enjoyed our assembly with Mad Science.  An after school club will 

begin on Tuesday 9th October 2018 at a cost of £60 per child for 8 sessions.  Please 

register online at  

     afterschool.madsciencenw.com    

 by Friday 21st September 2018.   

 

   PLACES ARE AVAILABLE ON ALL  

 THE ABOVE AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Paediatric First Aid Course – FREE 

October 4th 2018 9.15am – 12.00pm 

Please return your reply forms to school office by  

Wednesday 26th September as places are limited. 

 

Recycling 

To raise funds for our school we are pleased to announce that we have organised a 

‘recycle 4 school’ day.  Clothes, paired shoes, bags, belts and soft toys are wanted.  All 

items must be in reusable condition (so please nothing ripped or stained).  The collection 

will be taking place on Wednesday 10th October 2018.  Please start to put aside any    

unwanted items.  Recycle bags will be sent home in the coming weeks.  Thank you. 


